
 

8th July 2025  
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As we approach the end of another successful school year, I would like to take this opportunity to 
thank you for your continued support. It has been a year filled with achievement, growth, and 
memorable experiences for our students and staff.  
 
We are incredibly proud to have received a 'Good' judgement in our recent Ofsted inspection, which 
reflects the hard work and dedication of everyone in our school community. Throughout the year, 
students have engaged in over 90 trips and enrichment activities, broadening their horizons and 
enhancing their learning. We were also delighted to welcome many future students and families to 
our Year 6 Transition Event, which was a great success. We very much look forward to welcoming our 
new Year 7s in September. 
  
End of Term Arrangements  
The school will break up for the summer holidays on Friday 18th July. Students will be dismissed on 
a staggered schedule from 12:00pm onwards, and will be provided with a grab-and-go lunch before 
they leave.  
 
Start of Autumn Term – September 2025  
Please see below the staggered return dates for each year group at the start of the new academic 
year:  

• Wednesday 3rd September – Year 7 and Year 12 (induction morning only for Year 12) Finish 
at 12.35pm 

• Thursday 4th September – Year 7, Y11 and Y13 
• Friday 5th September – Y7, Y8, Y9, and Y10,Y11,Y12 and Y13  

We encourage all students to return on their designated date at 8.30am, ready for a positive and 
focused start to the new school year.  
Once again, thank you for your partnership throughout the year. Your support plays a vital role in your 
child’s success and in the life of our school. We wish you and your families a safe, restful, and 
enjoyable summer holiday.  
  
Kind regards  
  

 
Mr Arthur Barzey 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 


